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March 27, 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

School Climate Survey for Families 
 

This survey will be available from  

March 27th until April 14th, 2024.   

  

We value your feedback as a parent / legal guardian of a 
student in our school. Please take a few minutes to fill out 
this survey and share your opinions with us. We want to learn 
about your child’s experiences at school so we can understand what 
is working well and how we might improve in order to contribute to 
a more positive school climate.   

 

School Climate Survey for Families 

 

The WCDSB conducts this School Climate survey with 
parents/guardians every two years as a key strategy to building a 
positive school climate and is also a requirement of the Education 
Act s.169.1(1)(a), (a.1), (a.2) and PPM 145.  Specifically, this 
survey will invite parents/guardians to share their experiences so 
that your child’s school and the Board can: 

 
• make informed planning decisions about programs to promote 

safe and inclusive schools, 
• determine the effectiveness of programs on an ongoing basis, and 
• build and sustain a positive school climate. 
 
No personal information will be collected from any participant on the 
survey (e.g., email) and therefore responses from the survey 
cannot be connected with information already held by the Board in 
our student information system. All responses will be combined to 
create school-level and Board-level reports. No program, service or 
benefit may be withheld because a respondent does not participate, 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwcdsb.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_eXsHulYmhhpywWG&data=05%7C02%7CJessey.Fraga%40wcdsb.ca%7C720703f78f59491af55908dc4e8500ed%7C723db89317ed44ec8613011938c37276%7C0%7C0%7C638471580371079678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=H1i5P4YFxXN11bPhgbWXYd33NLx%2BCBVuZAIsOTlqURA%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwcdsb.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_eXsHulYmhhpywWG&data=05%7C02%7CJessey.Fraga%40wcdsb.ca%7C720703f78f59491af55908dc4e8500ed%7C723db89317ed44ec8613011938c37276%7C0%7C0%7C638471580371079678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=H1i5P4YFxXN11bPhgbWXYd33NLx%2BCBVuZAIsOTlqURA%3D&reserved=0
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or refuses to participate, in the school climate survey. 

  

If you have questions about the school climate survey collection, 
please contact your school administrator, the WCDSB Research 
Team (research@wcdsb.ca) or the WCDSB Privacy Records and 
Information Management Officer (privacy@wcdsb.ca). 
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